
Wildcats catcher Lily Mirabella’s outstanding play last week(she went 6-for-14
with two doubles, two home runs and six RBIs, drew four walks, scored seven
runs, logged a .556 on-base percentage and an OPS of 1.556!) combined with a

huge community voting effort earned her Player of the Week from Lohud.
It was a short week for students, but a busy one! At Hawthorne, the literacy
team comprised of Celine Vichitlakakran, Karen Griffen, Jill Coletta, and Keri
Vaquero planned a camping themed Celebration of Learning for first grade

families. From fishing and building campfires to letter and word games, students
shared with parents the skills they have been practicing all year. They left with a

sweet s'mores kit courtesy of the Elementary PTA. The always impressive
WHS Spring Concert was last night. The audience enjoyed over 90 minutes from
The Blendors (including a song from our a capella Cool Cats,) Jazz Band, Chorus,
Wind Ensemble, and Concert Band. The evening marked Band Director Carlo

Capano’s final performance at WHS and it included a beautiful rendition of
Marriage of Figaro Overture featuring eight alumni performers. The evening

was capped off by students sharing heartfelt stories and memories from their
time in his class. Thank you for 39 outstanding years, Mr. Capano! 
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A Note from Dr. G

Superintendent's Corner Noticing the Good

In Awe of the Paw - Water Champions

The last Wednesday of April is set aside
to recognize the individuals who

support the hard work of the District
behind the scenes, our administrative
professionals! From our school offices
to guidance, athletics, and the District

Office, our schools would not run as well
without them. 

Please join me in thanking them for their
dedication to our students!

The Week Ahead

Students across New York State were invited
to share their water knowledge and express

their creativity through the New York City
Department of Environmental Protection’s 38th

annual Water Resources Art and Poetry
Contest. The WMS Environmental Club’s video

submission was selected from submissions
state-wide as a "Water Champion" in this year's
contest! Congratulations club advisors Tom Hall
and Kate Sullivan and students Fiona C., Juliana

S., Brynn C., Hailey S., Veronica V., Lila R.,
Annabelle S., Alexa P., and Zoe Cruz M.
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4/26 WMS 7th Grade Luau

4/28 WMS Color Run 2 pm
Westlake Campus

4/30 HES 2nd Grade Celebration of
Learning 6:30 pm

5/1 and 5/2 Kindergarten Orientation
for Families at HES 3:30 pm

5/2 HES Book Fair


